BATH SARACENS RUGBY FOOTBALL CLUB

Affiliated to Rugby Football Union. Civil Service Rugby Football Union and Bath District Rugby Combination

FOUNDED 1947

Colours: Navy Blue -Cardinal Red -Gold



Clubhouse and Ground:
CSSA Club
Claverton Down
Bath
Tel: 01225 832403

President: P. KAVANAGH

January 2006

Dear Vice President,

Happy New Year to you. Firstly I would like to apologise on behalf of the club if you were not informed of the postponement of the VP day game, due to a waterlogged pitch and therefore had a wasted journey. A new date for the VP day has been arranged to coincide with the local derby against Old Edwardians on 18th February 2006 with a 2:30 kick off. You are therefore invited to come and enjoy the game and partake of a few beers.

Of course there are home games before this so please do come along and lend your support. I am sure you will enjoy the standard of rugby on display.

The season has been progressing excellently with a record of played 13 won 8 lost 5 which sees the club presently occupying third place in the league. More importantly no games have been lost due to an inability to field a side, indeed most weeks we are fielding a team with over five substitutes. Also thanks to the excellent work of the coaches and their well structured sessions training is still very well attended and the benefit of this is being seen on a Saturday afternoon.

It has been decided that this years tour, which will take place on the weekend of 22^{nd} 23^{rd} April 2006 will be to West Wales with Tenby being the most likely destination. If you wish to join us on tour then please contact myself or Rob Garton, the tour organiser, for further details. All our contact details can be found in the fixture card.

One final event to inform you of is the Club Dinner which will be held on Friday 12th May at the Bath Rugby Clubhouse.

Hugh Sawyer has also asked me to remind you that he would still like to receive a VP profile from you, if you log on to our website www.bathsaracens.co.uk you can read some of those already submitted. So get writing and bring them up to VP day or e-mail them to me mbuttonuk@yahoo.co.uk or post them to Hugh at 20 Kennedy Avenue, Whitley, Melksham, SN12 8QT.

Yours Faithfully

Mark Button